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19th May 2023 

Sad Goodbyes 

We are saying sad goodbyes to two members of our teaching assistant staff next week. 

Mrs Zoe Mitchell (Y2) is leaving us on Wednesday 24th May and 

Mrs Liz Hayes (Nursery Lead) is leaving us on Friday 26th May. 

Mrs Mitchell is going to work at another school, nearer to her home. 

Mrs Hayes is moving on to an exciting new opportunity. 

We wish you both lots of luck in your new positions.  We will miss you both. 

Congratulations to  Mrs Miller 

Congratulations to Mrs Miller (Miss Kibble) who got married, in the sunshine, last Saturday. 

Thank you for sharing your lovely photographs with us. 

 Unwanted Wellies for Nursery 

Nursery are looking for any unwanted children’s wellies, watering cans or small handbags with handles 

to create a wall garden. Each child in nursery will have the opportunity to plant and look after their own 

plant within the wall. As nursery grows, we hope to continue to add to the wall garden, so that every child 

has contributed and has their own little feature on the wall.  Please pass an donations to the nursery.  

Year 1 Phonics Screening Teams Meeting 

We would like to invite our Year 1 parents to a phonic screening meeting on Wednesday 24th May at 5pm 

via Teams. Towards the end of Year 1, all children will sit a phonics screening assessment and we would 

like to ensure that we are supporting all children to achieve their best.  

During the meeting, we will discuss the screening check and how it is administered, as well as how you can 

continue to support your child at home.  

Microsoft Teams Meeting  

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device 

Click here to join the meeting 

Meeting ID: 377 743 675 452  

Passcode: ZfRbaF  

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Weekly Newsletter 



Redhill Sports 

Last weekend, children from Redhill had a fantastic opportunity. Our year 5 & 6 boys’ football team  

competed in the U11 boys Lloyd Burton County Plate Final vs Oxon Primary School.  The boys  

showcased a fantastic team performance all over the pitch, winning their game 4-0.  

Well done.  We are very proud of you and all you have achieved so far this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Later in the day, our year 4 & 5 boys competed in their County Shield Final. The group played against a 

very strong Greenfields Primary School. The boys showcased some brilliant defending and togetherness 

which helped them cross the line and become champions, winning 2-1. Well done to you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students from KS2 took part in a Telford and Wrekin Tri-Golf event this week. All the students who  

attended loved the activities and learnt new skills during the day. It was a lovely day and they all  

showcased our school values perfectly. Well done to everyone who took part. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scooters and Bikes 

Please can we remind you that children should dismount from their scooters and bikes before entering the 

school grounds.  Thank you. 


